In line with Government legislation and to
limit the spread of the coronavirus, the
Church of England has suspended all
services for a season.

Our churches are open for prayer. You will
find a prayer station in each where you can
light candles and find literature to help you

pray.

Please respect social distancing within our
buildings and wash your hands when you
go in,

For news and contact with our church
family, please subscribe to our newsletter
Church Link by emailing
benefice.bocmu@gmail.com or telephoning
01761 463205.



